

BURLINGTON BOARD OF FINANCE SPECIAL MEETING Wednesday, May 31, 2017

A special meeting of the Burlington Board of Finance was held on Wednesday, May 31, 2017, at the Town Hall. Board members present were: Chairman Anthony DiNicola, John Achilli, Mark DiOrio, Andrew Klimkoski and Gerald Mullen.

Chairman DiNicola called the meeting to order at 7:02 p.m.

2017-18 Budget:

The Board discussed the 2017-18 Town Budget. There were no changes for the Board to consider from its recent Public Hearing. The budget assumes there will be no changes in existing State aid to either Region 10 or the Town. The current proposed budget will require a small increase in the Town's mill rate. The State is not expected to pass its budget until late July or later. The Town's budget vote will be held on Tuesday June 6th and the Board will hold a special meeting following the vote to set the mill rate. The Board will consider further adjustments and/or a special assessment to cover any material cuts in State municipal aid at a later date after the State passes its budget.

Adjournment:

Chairman DiNicola asked if there was any further business to come before the Board. There being no further business, on a motion made and seconded by Klimkoski/Achilli, at 7:34 p.m. it was unanimously VOTED TO:

Adjourn the meeting.

Respectfully submitted,

Andrew Klimkoski Secretary